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Comments: I support Gallatin Forest Partnership agreement as a way to help mountain bikers and other land

users enjoy our public lands. I believe that we should have more opportunities, not less, to enjoy our public lands

in a responsible manner. It would be a shame to lose access to trails in the Bridgers because they are so close to

town and have easy and quick access. These are my go to trails to take a break from real life and connect with

nature. 

I would also like to see continued access to the Lionhead area. To get to access that kind of backcountry terrain

with a mountain bike is an amazing opportunity that I would like to be able to take my 2 children to someday.

I think that time and resources should be spent improving the sustainability of current trails and for building new

mountain bike specific trails to help deal with the continued growth of our area. 

Thank you for allowing me to show my support for mountain biking in the Custer Gallatin National Forest.


